June 28, 2024 David Adams 9393 South 33rd St. Franklin, WI 53132

Dear David,

We wish to express our sincere gratitude for the charitable gift given to Hillside Cemetery. We appreciate the fact that Nancy Kind thought of us and will use the gift to further beautify Hillside. We are thinking at this point to add magnolia trees and lilac bushes in her memory. Our sincere condolences to the family as well.

Thank you, Deborah Moungey

Hillside Cemetery
Secretary/Treasurer



June 7, 2024

Dear Debbie,

Enclosed is a gift the WELS Foundation received for Hillside Cemetery through the estate of Nancy Kind. There are no other donor restrictions on this gift. If you would like to thank the donor's representative, please send to:

David Adams 9393 South 33rd St. Franklin, WI 53132

Please contact me at any time with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, in Christ,

Jaime Gildemeister Senior Accountant jaime.gildemeister@wels.net 414-256-3213

Haime Gldemerate